
 

Dr. Cezar Khursigara wins the 2016 Fisher Scientific Award   

 

This award is given to stimulate and recognize new researchers in the microbiological sciences. The award comprises $1,500.00 
and an inscribed scroll. More information about the award and the nominations process is available soon.  

Dr. Cezar Khursigara, University of Guelph 

I first became fascinated with the world of bacteria during a summer work-study program at Ryerson University. Under the guidance of Dr. 
Debora Foster, I studied how pathogenic bacteria such as enteropathogenic and enterohemorrhagic E. coli cause disease in humans. I then 
obtained my Ph.D. at McGill University, where I elucidated the mechanisms of iron-uptake by Gram-negative bacteria under the supervision of 
Dr. James Coulton.  
 
Through this work I realized how visualizing molecular interactions using microscopy and high-resolution structural techniques could 

complement and greatly extend conclusions drawn from biochemical and molecular methods. This insight prompted me to become a Visiting Fellow in the lab of 
Dr. Sriram Subramaniam at the National Institutes of Health. Here we developed cutting-edge cryo-electron microscopy techniques, and combined these with 
molecular and biochemical methods, to investigate the architecture of receptor complexes involved in bacterial chemotaxis.  
 
In 2009 I set up my laboratory at the University of Guelph, where we continue to apply this multidisciplinary approach to study the structure and function of 
protein complexes involved in complex biological processes. We are particularly interested in the macromolecular assemblies that govern bacterial cell division, 
cell-to-cell interactions, biofilm formation, motility and chemotaxis. Moreover, with the emergence of a growing number of multidrug resistant bacteria there is a 
pressing need to identify new drug targets. Accordingly, these essential bacterial processes provide a number of exciting candidates. 

This lecture is made possible with the financial support of Fisher Scientific. Their commitment and service to microbiological 
research and teaching in Canada is greatly appreciated 

 

http://www.fishersci.ca/

